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Lulworth House Residential Care Home ladies visit Maidstone
Market

On Wednesday 26 February two of our ladies (Anne and Peggy) here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home, went to

Maidstone Market. We took time to look around at the beautiful plants and flowers.

After browsing round for a while, we went for a yummy pub lunch where our ladies enjoyed fish and chips and a drink! We also made

the most of the sunny, warm weather and took a nice walk by the river after lunch.
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